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Lambert, per the message you left on Gerry Ambrose's voice mail, the owner of the southern portion of
the property in Cedar Rapids is Gerry Ambrose.

The owners of the western portion of the property are Richard Myers and Doris. Myers.

If you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to contact me Gerry on his cell at
319/631-8888.

Thanks
Cindy J. Peiffer
(319) 337-8888
Assistant to Gerry Ambrose
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